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First Name:  G  

Last Name:  Beaumont 

Do you wish to speak in 

support of your submission at 
the hearing?:  

No 

If yes, do you wish to support 

your submission in person or 
virtually?:  

 

Draft Trading in Public Places Bylaw 

Do you agree that this bylaw 

should be renamed to “Trading 

in Public Places Bylaw”?:  

Yes 

Additional Comments:   

Do you agree with any of the 
proposed changes to permitted 

or discretionary sites? If so, 

which sites do you agree or 
disagree with?:  

Yes 

Additional Comments:  

We disagree with any sites that are close to or opposite residential 

properties. Any mobile/stalls will be intrusive to these areas, they are 

residential for a reason. Below we have outlined further issues the 
mobile/stalls will cause: Accumulation of people/crowds Extra traffic 

(safety concern for young children and animals) Disturbance & noise 
Potential noise from generators Increase in rubbish On going food 

smells affecting enjoyment of residential backyards Visual outlook 

from private backyards Allowing these stalls at the children's 

playground and picnic area on the south end of Lake Hood are within 

50 metres of residential properties, they will spoil the beauty of the 

natural environment and peoples enjoyment of a true picnic area. 

Consideration could be given to mobile/stalls only when events take 
place at the Lake, the north side would be more suitable where there 

are larger open spaces, more parking and people and well away from 

residential properties. However we still feel this will spoil the 

environment and the overall natural feel of Lake Hood. 

Do you have any other 

comments?:  
 

 

 


